
January 2021 – Technology Security Tip 
 
New Year, New Scams 
With the New Year upon us, we may be thinking of how we will manage our investments. Here 
is a good link from the State of Iowa government with pointers and articles on how to avoid 
investment, Medicare, and consumer fraud. 
 

https://www.iowafraudfighters.gov/?utm_source=google&utm_medium=cpc&utm_campaign=PSA_campaign_search&gclid=CjwKCAiAxKv_BRBdEiwAyd40N3s76UXlorJzWAjfxFaRwY1c15mUtnrQZnkLnFhwaR9wu7ZnvJN70RoCkFEQAvD_BwE

